
To the attention of 4th year students in the Faculty of Veterinary Medicine  

(English language program) 

 

By Order №41 of 15.09.2023. of the Dean of the Faculty of Veterinary Medicine, Prof. T. Stoyanchev, we ask all 
students to provide the necessary documents for certification of the "Animal Husbandry Internship" in room 598 
(Chief assist. Mehmed Halil - section of “Animal Hygiene and Ethology"). The documents should be submitted no 
later than 05.10.2023. 

 

The required documents are as follows: 

 Daily logbook 
 Report 
 A letter of confirmation 
 Reference 
 Student book 
 Phone number or e-mail address for contact 

 

In case of incomplete documents, the students will be invited for an interview with the internship evaluation 
committee on 09.10.2023 (Monday) at 12:00 o’clock. 

 

Department of Animal Husbandry 


